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' * American Exploration Company
July 11, 1988

Re: Harrison Federal Wells
No. 1 & 3
Langlie Mattix Field
Lea County, New Mexico

0il Conservation Division
P. 0. Box 2088
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Gentlemen:

The subject wells have had casing integrity tests performed on the
dates indicated. As noted, the test was successful on the Harrison
Federal 3; however,the pressure on the Harrison Federal No. 1 did not
hold to 500 psig.

OQur engineering department staff are presently evaluating what
procedure will be taken as to plug and abandon requirements since
indications on surface casing suggest possible leak in 7" production
casing.

We have filed sundry notices with the BLM and enclosed please find
Form C-103 as notice to the State. If there are any further inquiries,
please contact the undersigned.

Very truly yours,

AMERICAN EXPLORATION COMPANY
Rey uirgga

Production Administrator

RQ:MM:mm
Encl.

2100 RepublicBank Center, 700 Louisiana, Houston, Texas 77002-2725, Telephone: (713) 237-0800
885 Third Avenue, Suite 2500, New York, New York 10022-4802, Telephone: (212) 644-6900



